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Tuesday, June 4th  2019   
 
 

Dear Families,   
 
I am writing to advise you of a change in principals at Yorkview. Effective September 1st, 2019 
Ms. Rodney Bartalos will serve as principal. She has a wealth of experience as a principal in 
HWDSB and brings with her knowledge and proven success in leading schools in student 
achievement and well-being initiatives.  
 
During the month of June, Ms. Rodney Bartalos will be joining us at Yorkview to engage in work 
with staff, students, parents, and myself. I shall also be taking some time to visit my new school 
and to work with people there. Together, Ms. Rodney and myself will insure there is a smooth 
transition in leadership at Yorkview. She will be formally communicating with the community in 
September when she assumes the role of principal. 
 
Please join me in welcoming her to the school. 

 
 

Sincerely,   

 

M.A. Degner  

Principal  

Yorkview Elementary School 
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